
Eastleach Parish Council 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 
The Victoria Inn,  

7.30 pm on the 7th June 2021 
 

The topic of the evening will be:  
“Caring for the Cotswolds ”  

 

We are hoping to hold the meeting outside, weather permitting, if the weather is too cold 
or wet we will hold it inside.  

The above topic has been chosen to help our community to understand the work of a 
Cotswold volunteer Warden and how we can all be involved to improve our environment 

The speaker for the evening is Mr Malcolm Higgins, from Cotswold Volunteer Wardens. He 
will be on hand to answer specific questions. Mr Higgins has already made many 
improvements around Eastleach. 

It is hoped that as many villagers as possible will attend so that a full discussion can take 
place on this important issue.     
 
It is our intention to keep the formal business as brief as possible. 

 
Agenda 

 
1. Apologies for absence 

 
2. Gloucester County Councillor’s Report    

 
3. Cotswold District Councillor’s Report  

 
4. Chairman’s Report. 

 
5. Introduction of the new Parish Clerk and new Councillors 

 
6. “Caring for the Cotswold’s”   Mr. Malcom Higgins 

            This will be followed by an open discussion 
 

7. Questions from floor on any other matters. 
 

Light refreshments will be served at the end of the meeting 
 
 
 
 



 
Ann Tyldesley – Eastleach Clerk 

eastleachclerk@gmail.com 


